
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Woodhouse  
Christmas  
Raffle  
Winners  

16 
Prizes can be collected from the  
main office.  

9th December 2022  

enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

 

@WoodhousePA 0121 464 1769 www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

 

How to get in touch 

families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries. Monitored by the Inclusion Team 
-

learning, resources and any good news stories you may have.  

 sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries about any additional learning needs or concerns. 

 

mailto:enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
http://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/
mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following children are Stars of the Week for the week of 5th  9th 
December.  

Nursery    Reception    Year One 

Logan    Jesse    Ahmad  
Ayah    Salma    Derin  
       Jean-Paul   Adam  
      Aml     Micah 

Year Two     Year Three   Year Four 

Azai     Kyah    Jasmine 
Wyatt    Mahdy    Musa  
Khadija    Ali S     Lexi 
Rafael    Marwa    Myrtle 

Year Five    Year Six   Rainbow Room 

Dylan    Fraser    Alfie  
Anya     Ayat     Harris  
Nabiha      Cody  
Sarah M    Riley J  
      Aarush 
      Falay  

 

Stars of the week are 
announced on a Friday and  
the children are then star of 
the week for the entirety of  
the following week!  
Children in Years 1  6 will then  
attend the praise assembly as normal on the Friday.  

 

 

 



School Dinner  

Menu 
12th – 16th December            

Menu   
 

 

NOTE: We operate a 3-week rolling menu. Keep an eye on the menu each week for changes.  

We use a range of suppliers, including local businesses so menus are subject to change if 

items are unavailable. 

 Food Allergies  

In order to keep our dietary records up to date, please inform the main office of 

are able to cater for most requirements but must know in advance.    
If your child only eats Halal meats but can eat fish, please also let the main 
office know. We do not serve Halal meats.   

Please either contact the main office on 0121 464 1769 or email the Inclusion 
Team on families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 
Please also remember that we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Chicken 
Nuggets 

Fish Fingers 
Roasted 

Pork with 
Apple Sauce  

Spaghetti 
Bolognese  

Pizza Day 

Cheese and 
Tomato 

or 
Pepperoni 

Pizza 

Vegetable  
Fingers 

Vegetable 
Samosa or 
Cheese & 
Onion Roll 

Roasted 
Quorn with 
Apple Sauce  

Herby Diced 
Potatoes  

Tomato and 
Basil Pasta  

Savoury 
Rice and 

Chip Shop 
Curry Sauce 

With Chips 
and Fresh 

Salad 

Roast or 
Mashed 
Potatoes 

and 
Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Baked 
Beans or 

Vegetables 

Peas and 
Sweetcorn 

Mixed 
Vegetables  

Arctic Roll 

Chocolate 
Concrete 

with 
Custard 

Donuts  
Iced Ginger 

Cake & 
Custard   

Selection of 
Fruit 

Desserts 

Daily fresh salad bar  

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

  Week 12: 28th November  2nd December          

Whole School Attendance for the year currently running at: 94.40% 

 
Last week  

EYFS & KS1: 86.47% KS2: 89.76%    Whole School: 88.71% 

Our Attendance target for this coming year is 97%  

Class Attendance for the week   Class Attendance for the week 

Nursery 81.01%  3A 94% 

RL 91.33%  3S 86.33% 

RW 94%  4H 92% 

1B 77.67%  4N 90.34% 

1O 71.38%  5H 84.52% 

2FP 93%  5W 90.63% 

2W 87%  6D 96.50% 
RR 82.67%  6W  90.48% 

  6WO 84.76% 

 

Congratulations to 6D who had the best 

class attendance last week.  

Well done to RW had the best class 

attendance in EYFS & KS1 last week. 

Will you help your class have 
the best class attendance 
next week?  

 

 

 

 

6D 



Attendephants  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Custard has been in 5H again this  
week and has been learning how to 
play the violin, has spent some time  
in the library and has enjoyed  
helping the children with their  
learning.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Will Tembo or 
Custard be 

visiting your 
class  

next week? 



2022  2023 Academic Year  

 

Wednesday 14th December  Key Stage 1 Nativity  

              AM & PM Performance. (9am and 2pm) 

Thursday 15th  Year 1 Cadbury World Visit 

Term Ends: Friday 16th December  

Spring Term 

Tuesday 3rd January - Inset day, school closed to children 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 - First day school open for children 

Thursday 12th January  Young Voices Concert  

Monday 16th January  4N Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited  

Monday 23rd January  3S Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited  

Monday 30th January  3A Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited  

Monday 6th February  2FP Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited  

Half Term: Monday 20th February to Friday 24th February 

Monday 27th February - First day school open for children  

Thursday 2nd March  Parents Evening (Details to follow) 

Monday 6th March  2W Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited  

Tuesday 7th March  Parents Evening (Details to follow)  

Monday 13th March  1B Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited  

Monday 20th March  1O Class Assembly 9am  Parents Invited 

Friday 31st March  Easter Assemblies and EYFS & KS1 Bonnet  

Parade (times tbc) 

Term Ends: Friday 31st March 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary 

   Dates 
Whole year dates available 

on the website 



Summer Term 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 

Half Term: Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 

Monday 5th June - First day school open for children 

Monday 19th  Wednesday 21st June  Year 6 Bell Heath  

Residential  

Wednesday 5th July  Nursery Graduation AM & PM 

Monday 10th July  EYFS & KS1 Sports Day at Woodhouse 

Tuesday 11th July  Ks2 Sports Day at Woodhouse  

Friday 14th July  Year 6 Production (times tbc) 

Tuesday 18th July  Summer Concerts  

Wednesday 19th July  Parent drop in sessions to discuss reports if needed 

Friday 21st July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

Friday 21st July - Last day of school year for children 

Monday 24th July and Tuesday 25th July - Inset day, school closed to children 

Further dates here: https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-

events/school- events 

 

Book and Toy bank  

 

We will have a book and toy bank  
at school on Monday where you can  
come and help yourself. All we ask is  
for a small donation to school fund  
wherever possible.  
 
Come along and grab a bargain  
before Christmas. All are welcome! 
 
 

Diary 

   Dates 
Whole year dates available 

on the website 

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-%20events
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-%20events


 

 

 

 
Our girl s football team recently went to Hallfield School to take part in their inaugural Year 5 
girl s tournament.  
 
The girls were in a group of 4 with Oasis Academy, Welsh House Farm & Hallfield C. They made 
a slow start to the group, playing out a 0-0 draw with Welsh House before finding their stride 
in the game against Hallfield C by having over 20 shots on goal and somehow only slotting one 
away to win the game 1-0. The group game against Oasis Academy was where they found their 
shooting boots as they ran out 2-0 winners.  
 
This win put them level on points with Welsh House but 2nd in the group on goal difference, but 
through to the semi-final none the less.  
 
Hallfield B awaited in the semi-final. With the girls  confidence high, they played some of their 
best football of the day, stringing together some lovely passes and eventually winning the game 
2-0 to set up a final, and repeat of their first game, with Welsh House.  
 
The final was a tense affair with both teams playing some good football and proving that they 
deserved to be in the final. With the game at 0-0 and barely any time left, a ferocious shot from 
Anya hit a Welsh House hand just outside the penalty area setting up a Woodhouse free kick. 
Anya lined the free kick up, leaving little doubt in  mind that she was going to shoot 
and shoot she did! The ball found its way through the wall and a host of players and nestled in 
the top corner. 1-0 Woodhouse, barely a few minutes left. The girls now had some defending 
to do as Welsh House pressed for a late equaliser. They managed to hold off the pressure and 
won the game 1-0.  Champions! We are so proud of the girls. Each girl played their part and 
helped win Woodhouse s first football trophy for many years. 
 

Squad: Lilly, Jasmine,  
Rajvir, Anya (captain),  
Noor, Lexi, Nyemah &  
Sienna.  
 

 

 

 

Woodhouse  
Sports  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Admissions  
Secondary School  
 
The application window is now CLOSED.  
 
You can still make an application by using the link below. Any applications 
received after the 31st October deadline will be processed as late applications 
after the 1st March offer day.  
 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 
National offer day is 1st March 2023. You will be notified by email.  
 

Reception 2023  
 
If your child is currently in Nursery and/or is born between 01/09/2018 & 
31/08/2019 then they will be due to start Reception from September 2023.  
 
The application window opens on 1st October 2022 and closes on 15th January 
2023.  
 
NOTE: Attending our Nursery does not guarantee a place. An application will 
still need to be made.  
 
Follow the link below for further information and to apply when the window 
opens:  
 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 

Woodhouse Nursery  
 
If your child is born between 01/09/2018 & 31/08/2019 then they are eligible 
for a place in our school nursery.  
 
You can apply by collecting a form from our main office, head to this link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/zNmq2mVNBi or scan the QR code below:  

 
Speak to someone in the main office  
if you have any questions or need  
support with this. 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions
https://forms.office.com/r/zNmq2mVNBi


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
Many of you are already using our My Child At School platform to pay 
for visits, lunches and wrap around care and to receive messages from 
school.  
 
We are in the process of becoming a cashless school so this will be the 
only way to pay for visits, lunches and wrap around care going 
forward.  
 
The platform is simple to use and is available on all smart mobile devices 
via their app stores.  
 
If you have  set this up already, please come and see the main office 
or email us on families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk  
 
 
If you have an invitation code already, you can redeem this by visiting 
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin and 
selecting  invitation   
 
To do this, you need your username and invitation code from your 
invitation email and the school ID which is 12013.  
 
 
 
The main office will be your first port of call for any assistance with 
this. 
 
  
 
 
 
 

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy 
Additional learning resources and activities.  

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-
assistance 
Our parental assistance page with plenty of avenues of support.   
 
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-
news  
Up to date school news. 
 
https://your-local-pantry.force.com/s/member-sign-up 
The Food Pantry  Quinton 

 

https://www.theprojectbirmingham.org/housing-advice/ 
Support with housing 
 

https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&sea
rch=woodhouse 
To purchase school uniform and PE kits.  
 
School uniform also available from Somal Fashions at 11 Faraday 
Avenue, Quinton, B32 1JP  0121 423 2969  
 
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/images/image_gallery/larg
e/1664897398.pdf 
Our updated uniform policy and guidance  
 
 

 

 

Useful links  

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy/
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-assistance
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-assistance
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news
https://your-local-pantry.force.com/s/member-sign-up
https://www.theprojectbirmingham.org/housing-advice/
https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&search=woodhouse
https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&search=woodhouse
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/images/image_gallery/large/1664897398.pdf
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/images/image_gallery/large/1664897398.pdf

